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Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1 point 4 of the Act of 20 July 2017 – Water Law (Dz. U. /Journal of Laws/ of 2021, item 

2233 as amended) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 December 2000 on Inland Navigation (Dz. U. /Journal Of 

Laws/ of 2022, item 1097 as amended), the Regional Water Management Board in Gdańsk hereby informs 

that:  

 

according to bad weather conditions,  low temperatures and expected ice phenomena on the Vistula river, we 

have closed on 15 of December 2022, the Floodgates Gdańska Głowa.  

 

The reopening of the Floodgates will be announced in separate notices. 

 

Current notices to skippers are published at: https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl.  At the same time, we would like to 

inform that the publication of daily fairway information on our website is suspended until navigation is 

allowed. 

 


